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November 14, 1995.

Mr. Ted C. Feigenbaum
Senior Vice President and Chief Nuclear Officer
North Atlantic Energy Service Corporation
Post Office Box 300
Seabrook, New Hampshire 03874

SUBJECT: NRC INSPECTION REPORT N0. 50-443/95-11
,

Dear Mr. Feigenbaum:

From August 15, 1995 through October 2,1995, Messrs. J. Macdonald and D.
Mannai of this office conducted a resident inspector safety inspection at the
Seabrook Station, Seabrook, New Hampshire. Areas relevant to the health and
safety of the public examined during this inspection are described in the
enclosed report. Our findings were based upon observations of performance and
independent evaluations of safety systems and quality records. The
preliminary results were discussed with Mr. Drawbridge and other members of
your staff at the conclusion of the inspection.

Your staff operated the facility in a safe and effective manner throughout the
inspection report period. Of particular note was the effective management
emphasis and oversight that maintained staff focus on reactor safety during
power operations while extensive preparations and prestaging of materials were
in progress for the upcoming refueling outage.

In accordance with 10 CFR 2.790 of the NRC " Rules of Practice," a copy of this
letter and its enclosure will be placed in the NRC Public Document Room.

No reply to this report is necessary, and your cooperation with us is
i

appreciated. I

Sincerely,

Original Sipwd By:

John F. Rogge, Chief
Projects Branch No. 8
Division of Reactor Projects |
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cc w/ encl:
J. Austin Jr., RAC Chairman, FEMA RI, Boston, Mass.
R. Backus, Esquire, Backus, Meyer and Solomon, New Hampshire
S. Choi, Director, Nuclear Safety, Massachusetts Emergency >

Management Agency
Commonwealth of Massachusetts, SLO Designee
L. M. Cuoco, Esquire, Northeast Utilities
W. DiProfio. Station Manager
B. L. Drawbridge, Executive Director of Nuclear Production
R. Hallisey, Director, Dept. of Public Health, Commonwealth of Massachusetts
T. L. Harpster, North Atlantic Energy Service Corporation
R. M. Kacich, Northeast Utilities
J. F. Opeka, Northeast Utilities
Seacoast Anti-Pollution League
State of New Hampshire, SLO
D. Tefft, Administrator, Bureau of Radiological Health, State of New Hampshire
S. Comley, Executive Director, We the People of the United States
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Distribution w/ encl:
Region I Docket Room (with concurrences)
J. Rogge, DRP
J. Linville, DRP (Section 3.3)
M. Conner, DRP
NRC Resident Inspector
M. Kalamon, DRP
Nuclear Safety Information Center (NSIC)
D. Screnci, PA0

Distribution w/ encl (VIA E-MAIL):
W. Dean, OED0
A. DeAgazio, PD I-4, NRR
P. McKee, PD I-4, NRR
I'ispection Program Branch, NRR (IPAS)
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